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Statement of the National Judicial Council of Hungary on the value of the 

Rule of Law and the protection of sovereignty in Ukraine 
 
 
There is no place for war in Europe! 
 
The rule of law, freedom and human dignity are the highest and most important 
values of a democratic state that are to be protected. The National Judicial Council 
of Hungary strongly supports the sovereignty and territorial integrity of Ukraine 
in accordance with the international law and expresses its solidarity with the 
people of Ukraine in their fight for the protection of their national independence 
and the preservation of their democracy. 
 
In these tense and difficult times, the National Judicial Council sympathizes with 
the Ukrainian judges and lawyers, encouraging them to be strong and steadfast 
and to do their best to protect the democratic values, the rule of law. It calls the 
Hungarian legal community to support Ukraine, as long as possible, in its fight in 
the interests of the European democracy against the aggression, which violates 
the general principles of the international law and the fundamental human rights. 
 


